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association of university and college employees 

Mr. R.A. Grant · 
Director 
Employee Relations Dept. 
Campus Mail 

Dear Mr. Grant: 

March 17, 1982 

Please cancel the Union's request for leave of absence for 
March 16th, 1982 fo.r the fo 11 owing employees: 

Irene McI'ntyre 
Susan Horner 
Murray Adams 
Shirley Irvine 
Suzan Zagar 

Do not bill the Union for these employee's salary. 

cc: Pat House 

Yours truly, 

Wend,¼ Bice 
Union.Co-ordinator 
AUCE Local I 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, V.ancouver, B.C. V6T 1 WS 
Telephone: 224 -2308 


